[image: ]IMPORTANT INFORMATION RE PARKING ON SITE
The businesses in the Chartwell Business Centre have received notification, that due to the ever increasing parking issues in the Car Park, the landlord has now taken the step of instructing Open Parking Solutions to manage it. 
Any vehicles that are not parked in a designated space, but instead parked on the access road or the hatched areas will be issued with a Parking Charge Notice. 

If the car park is full there is plenty of alternative parking, which are easily accessible, and just a few minutes walk from the building.   
There is pedestrian access from Elm Grove onto the Business Park.   
The Car Park at the Fire Station is free, as is all the street parking in the area. 
Please see attached map for parking locations.     

This situation is entirely beyond our control, and one that has been implemented entirely by the Landlord, and we truly hope it will not impact on your visit to Wickers Gymnastics Club. 

Please see alternative parking within a 3 minutes walk from our facility, and all free of charge.
Don’t forget there is also pedestrian access from Elm Grove onto the Business Park. 
1. On-site outside Wickers 
2. Street parking along Chartwell Road
3. Street parking along Elm Grove, accessed via Chester avenue from the A259. 
4. Public Car Park, next door to the fire station 
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Description automatically generated]5. Street parking along Norton Road (just past the play park)

Please be mindful of other businesses on the park, and please do not stop or park on the double yellow lines.










Be Aware, Be Safe 
We have been asked by the Lancing Business Park management to remind all our wonderful members and their families about being safe when visiting the site. 
We understand that parking can, on occasion be tricky, and we do appreciate your continued efforts to park safely, and find alternative off site parking. 
The LBP Management Team have requested we just remind all our members and families of the following, and if this can please be passed onto any other family members who may access the site, and who are responsible for transporting your child(ren) to and from their sessions. 
At any time of day and night:
· Please do not park on the double yellow lines, or any other businesses private forecourts
· Please do not park on the Chartwell Road bend as this does cause obstruction and reduces visibility
· Please be vigilant when crossing the Chartwell Road, and please keep hold of your child(ren)s hands
· Where possible please use the pedestrian crossing point by the bicycle rack (opposite the main car park entrance) 
· Please be aware that the Chartwell Road is a one way road and all vehicles must turn right when exiting the car park.

We thank you for your continued support of Wickers, and hope that if everyone can follow these simple guidelines, all our children and their families can be kept safe. 
The Wickers Team
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